
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hi, 

I'm Jasvinder kour from 2018 - 20 batch of B. Ed course. 

Despite of our huge numbers as students we were the happiest batch 

ever. I thank my Principal for taking great efforts for making the best 

way for students and staff every time we needed. 

Lecturers are also very adorable as the way they teach and 

guide the students. 


